
June 29, 2024: Members of VFW Post 5744 set up a booth at the 
South Berwick Strawberry Festival to sell bottled water as a 
fundraiser, and to provide information and sign-up opportunities to 
qualifying veterans. Remote wagon-based water sales stations were 
additionally established throughout the festival grounds. 

 
VFW Water Sales and Information Booth at the S.B. Strawberry Festival 

  
Bruce Brown, Barry Kray, Roger Guptill      Roger Guptill and Malcolm Kenney 
                  man the main booth                                              enjoying the day 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Marc Scheele,  
Paul Rollins,  
Hank Hanson, 
Daniel Kenney,  
and Mike St. Pierre manning the remote water-
sales wagons. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pictures by Mike St. Pierre, Historian, and Mary Caplette 


